
Guardians of Great Students 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

PARENTS AND GUARDIANS are invited to PIZZA NIGHT with their kids on  
Friday, October 12 from 5pm-6pm in the McCollough Unis cafeteria. 

 

Get free pizza, listen to a quick presentation about our Guardians of Great Students 
program, and get one FREE FREQUENT FLIER MILE for your student! 

 

If they sign up to volunteer just one day in the school as Guardian of the Day, they get 
ANOTHER FREE FREQUENT FLIER MILE for their student on the day they volunteer. 

 

STUDENTS! Don’t forget to have your parent or guardian come in FRIDAY, October 12 
for your FREE FREQUENT FLIER MILE! 


